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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 11 June 2020 10:14
To: 'Peter Keegan'
Subject: A0336-01 Irish Water - Freemount
Attachments: A0336-01 Letter to Irish Water.pdf; A0336-01 Inspector Report.pdf

Dear Mr Keegan, 
 
Please find attached the Agency’s decision on Technical Amendment Request A0336-01 for the Freemount 
agglomeration received on 3rd February 2020. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Email: licensing@epa.ie 
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Mr Peter Keegan 
Environmental Specialist  
Irish Water 
Colvill House 
24-26 Talbot Street  
Dublin 1 
 
 
 
11 June 2020 Reg No A0336-01 
 
Dear Mr Keegan 
 
I refer to your technical amendment request dated 3 February 2020 in respect of your 
existing certificate of authorisation. 
 
The EPA has considered your request for an amendment to your existing Certificate of 
Authorisation, Register No A0336-01. 
 
I am to advise that the EPA has decided not to amend your existing Certificate of 
Authorisation, Reg No A0336-01.   
 
If you have any further queries please contact the Environmental Licensing Programme 
at Telephone No 053 9160600 or email licensing@epa.ie. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
 
 
Encl 
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